
 

 

Internal Vacancy Announcement – Director 

Center for Global Pediatric Health 

 Robert J. Havey, MD Institute for Global Health, Feinberg School of Medicine  

and Ann and Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital 

 Northwestern University  

 

The Robert J. Havey, MD Institute for Global Health in the Northwestern University 

Feinberg School of Medicine (FSM) and the Ann and Robert H. Lurie Children’s 

Hospital is searching for an existing Northwestern University faculty member to serve as 

Director of the newly founded Center for Global Pediatric Health. A successful 

candidate for this important leadership position will be responsible for maintaining a 

research program as an independent investigator, while providing leadership for the 

center’s members, as well as mentoring junior faculty and contributing to the 

educational mission of the Institute.  

Qualified candidates will have an MD or PhD and a proven record of success in 

independent research in global pediatric health. Ideal applicants should have strong 

leadership skills and qualifications, with past experience serving in similar directorship 

positions and/or via a strong track record of leadership over large extramurally funded 

research programs. 

The start date is negotiable, and the position will remain open until filled. 

To apply: 

• Applications will only be accepted via email to Kate Klein, 

kate.klein@northwestern.edu  

• Applications should include cover letter, CV, and three letters of reference 

 

mailto:kate.klein@northwestern.edu

